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March 28, 2012 
 
 
RE: Veterans’ Advisory Board (VAB) Meeting 
 
 
The Veterans’ Advisory Board’s monthly meeting scheduled for tonight March 28, 2012 
has been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. We are sorry for any inconvenience this may 
cause. The next scheduled VAB meeting will take place April 25, 2012 at 7:00PM in the 
Military Museum at Ft. Taber Park. Any questions please call Veterans’ Services at 508-
991-6184. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Christopher Gomes 
Secretary, VAB 
 
 

 
 

 

Veterans Advisory Board 
March 28, 2012 – 7:00 P.M. – Agenda 

 Ft. Taber-Ft. Rodman Military Museum, 1000c Rodney French Blvd 


